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With just a matter of weeks to go until Brexit day, and —as we write
this — no sign as yet of any agreement on a final deal, the EDIC
North Highlands & Islands team is working hard to ensure that local
businesses, organisations and individuals have access to the information

they need.

We continue to monitor the situation on a daily basis and ensure that
the most up-to-date information is provided via our social media
channels. We also work with a team of specialist legal advisers to
provide specific answers to queries from concerned citizens.

Following on from our successful tour of the local agricultural shows
last year, we're also planning a series of public events to answer any
questions people have about Brexit or any other European matters.
This March we'll be hosting a business breakfast in partnership with
colleagues from the Local Export Partnership for the Highlands &
Islands, along with drop-in sessions at Thurso and Wick libraries for
members of the general public.

Whatever happens, the weeks leading up to Brexit day promise to
be busy, and the EDIC team will be on hand to ensure that you have
access to all the latest information and guidance.

If you have any questions or concerns about Brexit or any other
European matters, contact EDIC today on
or



